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APRIL 8, 2024     HORSEHEADS CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

SOLAR ECLIPSE 
HALF-DAY DISMISSAL

SCHEDULE
HALF-DAY DISMISSAL

SCHEDULE

No Afterschool Activities

We remind everyone that the only
safe way to view a partially
eclipsed sun is with special
purpose solar filters such as
eclipse glasses. Regular
sunglasses are not safe to use to
view an eclipse. Significant sight
damage will occur without
proper protection. For more
information on eclipses and how to
safely view them, click here. 

LUNAR LUNCH SPECIALSLUNAR LUNCH SPECIALS

APRIL 2
OUT OF THIS WORLD

ORANGE
CHICKEN W/ROCKET RICE &

ECLIPSE EGG ROLL
HALF MOON HOT DOG
BLACKOUT BROCCOLI

APRIL 3
ASTRONOMY CHICKEN

ALFREDO
BLACKOUT BROCCOLI
SUNNY FRESH BABY

CARROTS
FLASHING FRUITY JELLO

APRIL 4
TOTAL ECLIPSE CHICKEN

TACOS & ROCKET RICE
SHADOW CASTING

CHICKEN BLT SALAD
W/SOLAR SOFT

PRETZEL, CRATER CORN, 
BIG BANG REFRIED BEANS

APRIL 5
COSMIC CHEESE

CRUNCHERS
& MOONLIGHT MARINARA

FAR OUT FISH FILET
SANDWICH

COMET CARROTS

APRIL 8 - HALF DAY
GRADES PRE-K - SIXTH

 CONSTELLATION CHEESE
STICK & NEW MOON
YOGURT OR PATH OF

TOTALITY PBJ ,
 SUN DROP FRUIT, VEGGIES,

STAR LIGHT MILK

A solar eclipse occurs when the
moon moves between the sun and
Earth. During this time, the sun is
completely covered by the moon
for a brief time. The path of totality
will enter in the southwestern part
of New York just after 3:15 p.m. on
April 8 and will depart northern
New York just before 3:30 p.m. 

To celebrate this special celestial event, we will be offering meals that are out of this world. On April 8, a Grab-and-Go Lunch will be
offered to students in grades Pre-K through sixth. These lunches will be eaten in the classroom. Teachers  have had all students
select their lunch choice in the classroom on March 28 to give our cafeteria staff time to prepare. There will be no snacks or ice
cream available for purchase on this day. You may choose to send your student with a lunch from home. If you choose this option
instead, please contact your child’s teacher prior to April 4. Please note that breakfast will be provided  for all students.

For more information about solar
eclipses and to access educational
resources, we encourage you to
visit NASA’s website or use the
QR Code.

https://www.nps.gov/articles/eclipsesafety.htm#:~:text=How%20Do%20I%20View%20An%20Eclipse%20Safely%3F,-Visitors%20using%20solar&text=The%20only%20safe%20way%20to,4%20minutes%20of%20total%20eclipse.
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